
 
 
                                  114 Old State Road 
                                  Ellisville, MO  63021 
                                  Phone:  (636) 394-2877 
 
 
 
 
 
July 23, 2012 
 
Re: C210 & TDC210 Series Fuses 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Cooper Bussmann has discontinued the C210 and TDC210 Series of fuses.  

There is no last time order with this End-of-Life notice, nor is there a recommended 
replacement for this discontinued series.  

Below are the part numbers covered by this End-of-Life notice.  

BK1-C210-1A  TDC210-1A 
BK1-C210-1-6A  TDC210-1-6A 
BK1-C210-2-5A  TDC210-2-5A 
BK1-C210-4A  TDC210-4A 
BK1-C210-5A  TDC210-5A 
BK1-C210-6-3A  TDC210-6-3A 
BK1-C210-10A  TDC210-10A 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this end of life notification, please 
contact your local Cooper Bussmann Sales Representative or Applications 
Engineering at fusetech@cooperindustries.com.   

Thank you for your business and cooperation during this upcoming transition.  

Jim Chan  
Senior Product Manager  
Electronic Circuit Protection  
Cooper Bussmann  

 

Jim.Chan@CooperIndustries.com  
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